Secretary's Report

December 5, 2014

Since our last regular meeting of September 26th, the secretary has received correspondence from three homeowners.

Two in response to the notice of resignation notifying owners of a vacancy in the Board. Jack Thornton (A-207) expressed his interest in filling the Board vacancy as did Michael Nicholls (A116).

Correspondence was also received from Connie Albright (A305) requesting the Board consider revisions to the House Rules and Design Details to allow owners to upgrade the exteriors of the unit entry doors.

At the front office, Bret and Kalei continue to keep our homeowners up to date with important and timely information including updates on tropical storm ANA, mail delivery on holidays and island wide recycling.

Respectfully Submitted

Annie Albritton - Secretary